
Thursday 4 July 2024
This week’s PB4L Focus: Effort with Learning Goals

This week the learners have been discussing our Graduate Profile Learning Goal, to talk
about, and share their learning with whānau. Teachers and learners have discussed the
effort required when setting new learning goals for the following term. Classes have
practiced how to have a respectful and informative conversation. We hope you have
been able to celebrate the success with your child, at their Three Way Conference.

From the PB4L team we hope learners have a super safe and happy holiday, continuing to demonstrate
respect and effort around the home.

He aha te tupu i Tirimoana! What’s happening at Tirimoana!

End of Term Two

Tomorrow is the last day of term. It is also the last day for Mrs Margaret Carter who has been teaching at
Tirimoana School for over 24 years. Mrs Carter’s own children also attended our school. She is leaving us
to take up the position of Deputy Principal at Riverhead Primary. We wish all the best for her new
position.

Next term we welcome some new teachers to join our team - Mrs Krystle Zinck and Mrs Nikita Weir, and
on 23rd August Mrs Meiring will leave school on maternity leave. She is expecting a new baby in
September.

I wish all our staff and children a happy, safe and restful school holiday. School opens again to start Term
Three on Monday 22 July.

Parent/Child/Teacher Conferences
Kia ora and thank you for supporting your child during their conference this
week. Our students feel proud and supported when they know that their
parents take the time to come to school for the Three Way Conference. Our
teachers have been working long days, well into the evening to make
themselves available to meet with parents.

Art around the World-Athon
Thank you to all our staff and parents for your support of the 2024 Art
Around the World-Athon. Children have enjoyed the learning challenges
and are excited by the lucky prizes that our PTA has collected. Together we
have raised over $11,000 which will be spent on playground equipment .
We will draw the lucky prizes at the assembly on Friday.

Good luck everyone!



Sausage sizzle tomorrow

$2 per sausage ( Bread/Sausage/Tomato Sauce)
Please send money to school with your child's name and room number
Vegetarian sausages are available ( clearly state if you require this option )

Matariki and Athon Celebration Day tomorrow

Children are welcome to wear their Pyjamas to school.

Looking ahead to Term 3
Term 3 begins again on Monday 22 July. To celebrate the Olympic Games being held in
Paris, we will have our own Olympics tabloid morning on Tuesday 30 July. Students will
be placed into countries for a fun morning of team games.
Parents and whānau are welcome to attend. A coffee cart will be available.
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Ngā mihi
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/19gsIwArk0KfD-14ldje91zByi-cNGEQJ/view?usp=sharing


Is your child leaving Tirimoana School?
Please - let us know

If your child is moving school at the end of the term, please let the school office know.
This will help us with your child’s transition to their new school.

Tirimoana School Events

Week 10 Friday 5 July-Last day of
term

Matariki and Athon Celebration day

School holidays 6-21 July

TERM 3 Monday 22 July Welcome back to School

Week 2 Tuesday 30 July Olympic Tabloids morning (am) - whole school - whānau
welcome






